G.D.P.R.
General Data Requirement Regulations (GDPR)
Mappleborough Green Parish Council confirm that they will operate inline with the recent changes to data management announced by the Government. The Parish Council will be the ‘Data Controller’.
The revised regulations are complex, but the operating principles are clear and are as follows:
1. All personal data will be processed lawfully, fairly and transparently.
2. All personal data is only used for a specific processing purpose and that the ‘data subject’ has been made aware of  the purpose.
3. All personal data collected on the ‘data subject’ must be “adequate, relevant and limited.”
4. All personal data must be accurate and kept up to date.
5. All personal data should not be stored for longer than is necessary, and that storage is safe and secure.
The parish council only store names and email-adresses for residents and other interested parties that wish to receive information directly from the council. Residents personal data is not stored on the website.
The council intend’s to email each person that they have listed and ask if they wish to continue to receive further updates. If they do, then they will be asked to reply to the email giving their consent to register their data.
Please Note the Following:
1. Without ‘consent’ names will be removed from the mailing list.
2. Should any individual wish to see the data held by the council they should send a request to the clerk@mg-pc.uk
3. Should anybody wish to be added to our ’email list’ please email the clerk.

